
                                  
 

        
CYCLICAL PROPERTY INSPECTION PROJECT 

 
 
The Board of Assessors is beginning a new cycle of their state mandated re-measure/re-list 
inspection program of all properties in town.  Inspections may be conducted on Saturdays.  
Data collectors will have photo ID and their vehicle information will be on record with the 
Police Department.  If no one is home at the time of our inspection, a card will be left with 
further information. 
 
Phase 2 of the program begins October 30, 2020 with inspections to the streets listed below.  
Inspections during this phase are expected to span several months.  Due to COVID, interior 
inspection may be done at a later date. 
 
 

Aaron Dr Ipswich Rd 

Boardman Ipswich Ln 

Kent Rd Willowdale Rd 

Mansion Dr East St 

North St Wildes Rd 

Pine St Honor Pl 

Robert Rd Campmeeting 

Walker Rd Ledgewood Cir 

Woodside  Canterbury Hill 

Added for April 5, 2021 Inspections:  

Asbury St Winsor Ln 

Perkins Cir Perkins Row 

Brookside Ridgeview Rd 

Averill St Andrews Rd 

Meetinghouse Ln  
 
 
This list will be updated when new streets are added. 
 
For updates regarding the progress of this phase, or for any questions or concerns, please 
contact the Assessor’s Office at 978-887-1514. 
 

      TOWN OF TOPSFIELD 
                                 Board of Assessors 
                            8 West Common Street, Topsfield, MA  01983 

T: (978) 887-1514 F: (978) 887-1502 
            assessor@topsfield-ma.gov 


